TIDEWATER TIDBITS APRIL 2024

April 6 – WC Accomack County Fashion Show

April 10 – Yorktown WC Card Party

April 13 – Great Bridge WC Fashion Show

April 19-21 – GFWC Virginia Convention, Harrisonburg, VA

April 20 – WC Accomack County Spring Plant Sale

April 24 – Federation Day

April 25 – WC Williamsburg Card Party

April 26 -27 –WC of Hilton Village Rummage Sale

Note:

Wanda Alvis has been moved to The Newport Nursing and Rehabilitation Center and is in therapy following her stroke. This is wonderful news! Cards can be sent to her in Room 20, 11141 Warwick Blvd., Newport News, VA 23601. Let's brighten her day and encourage her recovery.

SPRING DISTRICT MEETING

On March 23, 2024, ninety dedicated clubwomen from Tidewater braved the rain and wind to gather at the Chesapeake in Newport News for the District Spring Meeting! We adopted several important items of business, elected District Officers for 2024-2026, announced special membership awards, and presented awards to clubs for their outstanding projects! We had much to celebrate!

Congratulations to the 2024-2026 officers: Jane May, President; Mo Mike, First Vice President; Carol Preston, Second Vice President; Brenda Berry, Secretary; and Margie Shelton, Treasurer. The District is in good hands!

Terry Putman, GFWC Great Bridge WC, received the Millie Brown Volunteer of the Year Award. Congratulations!

Recruiters of the Year were Susan Sasser, WC of Accomack County; Karyl Mahoney, GFWC Cape Henry WC; Martha Matthews, GFWC WC of the Eastern Shore; Melissa Kennedy, GFWC WC of Hilton Village; Melissa Kenne, WC of Newport News; Susie Mowry, WC of Newport News; Sue Doyle, GFWC WC of Tidewater. Brenda Fitzsimmons, WC of Accomack County, won the GFWC white and red stars for recruiting ten members. Way to go, ladies!

GFWC VIRGINIA CONVENTION

I hope many of you and your club members will be attending the GFWC Virginia Convention in Harrisonburg on April 19-21! Tidewater District's own Susie Mowry will be installed as GFWC Virginia President for 2024-2026! Also, we will cheer for the Tidewater clubs who receive awards for 2023. It will be an exciting finish for the current administration.

CLUB FUNDRAISERS

Please check the spring club events and fundraisers in the left column and support our sister clubs. It is great fun to attend these events!

Thank you for "Sharing Because We Care" in 2022-2024! Nancy Vadersen